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From:
Sent:  23  July  2024  09:04
To:
Subject:  RE:  Revised  Licensing  Submissions

Hi

Members  further  considered  these  two  applications  at  our  Planning  Committee  last  night,
and  have  revised  their  view  as  follows:

17,  East  Street  (Bridport  Dagger).  The  Town  Council’s  objection  is  withdrawn 
following  the  further  clarifications  provided  by  the  applicant.  A  separate
consideration  of  a  planning  application  for  the  premises  highlighted  a  need  for  a 
decibel  monitor  at  the  site.  If  licensing  regulations  allow,  then  a  condition  to  provide 
this  is  requested.

Best  wishes

 Bridport  Town  Council

https://www.dorsetcouncil.gov.uk/


 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
        

 
        

 

 

 



 
 


	Fw_ Revised Licensing Submissions














?‘ Dorset

Council



